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June 1, 2020 

 

Deven Morrill, Chair 

Maine Board of Pesticides Control 

28 State House Station 

Augusta, ME 04333-0028 

 

To the Board of Pesticides Control: 

 

This letter outlines the planned activities of the Maine Pesticide Safety Education Program for 2020-2021. As 

has been discussed previously with the Board of Pesticides Control (BPC), the issuance of a $65,000 grant (with 

no overhead allowed), is requested for University of Maine Cooperative Extension in support of the Pesticide 

Safety Education Program. The following deliverables are planned for April 2020 through March 31, 2021. 

 

• Two manuals will be updated: 

o 7A Structural General Pest Control 

o Private Small Fruit 

• At a minimum, two 1-hour commercial applicator online training modules will be created: 

o Tick and Mosquito 

o Pollinators 

• At a minimum, four private applicator recertification credit opportunities will be offered by Extension 

 

We will report to the BPC on the progress of our planned activities and request continuing funding in April of 

2021.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Kerry W. Bernard 

James F. Dill 

 


